
The Following Notice was Published by the District 

NOTICE OF INTENT 
TO ADOPT A NEGATIVE DECLARATION FOR PROPOSED 

SILVER LINING CREMATIONS BY THE SAN DIEGO AIR POLLUTION CONTROL 
DISTRICT 

Notice, pursuant to Public Resources Code Section 21092 and California Code of Regulations 
Title 14 Section 15072, is hereby given that the San Diego County Air Pollution Control District 
(APCD) is proposing to adopt a Negative Declaration addressing Silver Lining Cremations, based 
on Initial Study findings prepared pursuant to the provisions of the California Environmental Quality 
Act. 

The APCD has received an application for an Authority to Construct and Permit to Operate to  
modify an exist ing  c r e m a t o r y  operat ion ,  Silver Lining Cremations, located at 421 
South Andreason Drive, Escondido, California.  APCD, acting as lead agency, has completed an 
Initial Study for the proposed project. The Initial Study found no substantial evidence that 
the proposed project would have a significant adverse effect on the environment. 

On the basis of these findings, a proposed Negative Declaration has been prepared. APCD is 
seeking comments on the proposed Negative Declaration.  The 30-day review period commences 
on December 6, 2023 and ends on January 6, 2024.  All comments must be submitted in 
writing or via e-mail and received at the APCD office by 5:00 p.m.  on January 6, 2024.  
Comments should  be  addressed  to:  Eric Luther, San Diego County Air Pollution Control 
District, 10124 Old  Grove  Rd.,  San Diego, California 92131, (858)  586-2893,  
or  e-mail   Eric.Luther@sdapcd.org.  The Initial Study and proposed Negative Declaration 
may be viewed on  the APCD's web site at https://www.sdapcd.org/content/sdapcd/permits/
public-notices.html or call Eric Luther at (858) 586-2893. 

FOR YOUR INFORMATION 
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